
 

 
Andrew Bain                                                                                                                                       2/1/2012 
United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)                                                                                                   (Via Electronic Mail) 

 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Can you explain as per the Santa Susana Field Laboratory Schedule Update why EPA is 
ending their role as sponsor and facilitator of the Inter-Agency Workgroup? 
 
There has truly been improvement on many levels since EPA involvement, in part, thanks to 
the Obama Stimulus monies. Today, stuck at the crossroads as the funding reaches an end, 
we are in need of the Inter-Agency Workgroup more than ever.  
 
The public needs a platform for input and a venue to obtain answers straight from the 
Responsible Parties and Regulatory Agencies in person. 
  
The Community looks forward to a continuing relationship with EPA to Ensure a Proper 
Cleanup of the Santa Susana Field Laboratory, it’s Related Facilities and the Surrounding 
Communities. 
 
 
William Preston Bowling - Founder/Director 
ACME (Aerospace Contamination Museum of Education) 
P.O. Box 1636,  
Topanga Canyon,  
California 90290 http://www.acmela.org/  


